
We respectfully acknowledge that we live and work on the
traditional, ancestral and unceded territories of the  xʷməθkʷəy̓ əm
(Musqueam), Sḵwx̱ wú7mesh (Squamish) and səl̓ ilwətaɬ
(Tsleil-Waututh) Nations.

Like many others in the local business community, Oak Pine
Design's commitment to reconciliation is developing and we strive
to foster positive relationships with the FIrst Nations communities
we live and work in, and who have lived on these lands since time
immemorial.

Through meaningful engagement and education, we advocate for
greater diversity and inclusion and strive to implement the
National Truth and Reconciliation Commission's calls to action in
the workplace.

We are committed to advancing reconciliation within our community,
and we encourage everyone to use September 30th as a day to
honour residential school survivors and recognize the
intergenerational impacts colonization has on local and urban
Indigenous populations. To learn more about how to participate in the
National Day for Truth and Reconciliation, please refer to the National
Centre for Truth and Reconciliation's website for more resources:
https://nctr.ca/


